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18th September 2020 
 
 
Parent Carer of:  
Class:  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian of  
 

 
Subject:  Homework on Google Classroom 

 
We hope all our families are keeping well and have had a positive start to the new term. 
 
Western House Academy - Google Classroom Re-Launch 
 
After the success of using Google Classroom during lockdown we will be re-launching 
Google Classroom for children in Year 4-6 for weekly homework activities and to further 
support and engage your child. At WHA, we are committed to providing high quality home 
learning opportunities for your child and Google Classroom enables your child’s teachers to 
plan, prepare and distribute learning material as well as provide feedback on how your child 
is performing.  
 
We will also be using Google Classroom during Computing lessons in school from time to 
time in order to learn, explore and share. 
  
To join your Google Classroom you will need to visit www.classroom.google.com and login 
using your child’s school account and class code in the attached letter.   

Please help your child log in and join the class, then regularly ask your child to show you the  

work they have been doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.classroom.google.com/


 
 

It is good practice, and essential if using a shared computer, to log out of Google when your 

child has finished their work. It is also prudent to change your child’s password from the one 

given to initially log in. Please help your child choose a memorable safe and sensible 

password and commit it to memory. Remember we may use this in class from time to time 

so the new password will need to be remembered by your child. 

 

A ‘How to use Google Classroom’ pupil guide and our code of conduct has been shared with 
you via the school app and is on the Children – Class Pages - of the school’s website: 
https://www.westernhouse.academy/class-pages/ 
 
Should you not have access to a computer or do not want your child to use Google 
Classroom for homework then please contact the school. 
 
If you need further support logging in or have any questions please do not hesitate to email.  
 
Wishing you and your family all the very best. 
 
Safest Regards 

    
Coral Snowden    Keith Barclay 
Principal     Specialist Computing Teacher  
 

https://www.westernhouse.academy/class-pages/

